
Faith Formation & Confirmation Kick-Off
Join us on Wednesday, September 11th, for a picnic, meeting 

& worship at Devils Lane Park at 5:30 pm.

Stay tuned for                     updates in October!

Website Updating Taskforce!
We are looking for members to join a taskforce
to update our website in the best ways to draw 
in new members and get effective information 

to our people. If you would like to join, 
contact Sarah in the office.

Reminder! Anyone
can join us on the
third Tuesday of

every month for a
free meal and
fellowship at

Highlights

Pastor Lily Brellenthin  |  (262) 812-3064  |  pastorlily@felcwalworth.com

Notes from the pastor
“Be aware of what season you are in and give yourself the grace to be there.” — Kristen Dalton.
“When the winds of change blow, remember… sometimes what appears dead is simply preparing
for a new season.” — Jane Lee Logan. “All the trees are losing their leaves, and not one of them is
worried.” — Donald Miller.

We are all in a different season of life and yet we are all in the same moment in time. We are
stepping into September and this is a transitional month. It helps us mark the passing of time. The
students are going back to school, the leaves are starting to change color and fall off, organizations
are starting to budget for next year. The temperatures are starting to lower, the fields are settling
into a season of harvest, we are getting closer to celebrating Christ's birth once 
more. The nights are lengthening and the cold/flu seasons are making an 
appearance. We laugh, we cry, we feel and know we are alive.

Life is full of seasons. But thankfully God never changes. May God meet you where 
you are today.


